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Odd Socks Day 

 

 

We celebrated Odd Socks Day on Monday to mark the start of Anti-Bullying Week. The 

children proudly wore their mismatched socks to school to showcase their individuality and 

uniqueness! It was great to see how many children took part and to see all the colourful socks 

being worn around the school. 

The children in Prep also participated in an Odd Socks Design competition which was 

organised by the Wellbeing Champions. Winners will be revealed next week! 

Thank you to all the families who brought in some cat food in support of one of our school 

charities, ‘Pricky Pigs’, which supports sick, injured and orphaned hedgehogs. Miss Hayter will 

be delivering all the donations to the charity this weekend and I’m sure they will be very much 

appreciated!  
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